
 

The 2021 Campaign Has Started 

In this COVID world the need is greater than ever. 

Families with children are facing hard times. 

93,646 Toys were distributed locally last year 

There is a drop off box at VFW 9249 which is 

open daily 12-7. Donations will be accepted 

through Wednesday, December 15
th

 

You may donate new, unwrapped toys & games 

preferably around the $10 and over price range. 

Books are also needed 

VFW POST 9249 – 2121 Grand Island Boulevard 


